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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Works Notification  
 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, day and night works will be undertaken next month, within the rail corridor between Adelaide and Salisbury 

Railway Stations. As previously announced, Gawler Rail Line passenger services will be impacted during these works with replacement bus services in place.  

 

When: From Sunday, 5 July until Sunday, 19 July, weather permitting. 

  Workdays: Monday to Sundays day and night works. 

Impacts to services: Gawler Rail passenger services and a number of level crossings will be impacted during these works. See overleaf for more details and please 

visit the Adelaide Metro website for bus replacement service information: www.adelaidemetro.com.au or call 1300 311 108. 
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Passenger Service Impacts: 

 A partial line closure will be in place between Adelaide and Salisbury Railway Stations following the last service on Saturday, 4 July, re-commencing from the first 
service on Monday, 20 July. 

 A full line closure, between Adelaide and Gawler Railway Stations will in place on Sunday, 12 July, following the last service on Saturday, 11 July, resuming from 
the first service on Monday, 13 July.  

 
  Substitute bus services will be in place during these times, visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au or contact Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 for more information.  
 
  Things you need to know:  

Works will include: 

o Construction of concrete footings for the installation of overhead wiring structures. 

o Trenching within the rail corridor to install underground services for the new signalling system. 

 Local traffic management, including speed and lane restrictions and some temporary restrictions to street parking will be in place. Signage and traffic management 

will be in place to advise of the changed conditions. 

 Access to residential properties and businesses will be maintained at all times. 

 Level crossings at Hawker Street, Ovingham, Pym Street and Belford Ave, Prospect will be impacted on a number of occasions during these works. Advance 

notification will be provided to residents and businesses in the vicinity of the impacted crossings. 

 Site set up may include a small amenity block at various locations within the rail corridor. These will be removed at the conclusion of the works program. 

 Further works will be required in this area to undertake overhead wiring installation, vegetation management and installation of new fencing. The Project Team will 

provide more information about these activities as they are planned in your area. 

 
Every effort will be made to minimise noise and disruption to nearby residents and businesses during the works. Thank you for your patience as we undertake this 
important project.  
 
For more information or to register for project updates please visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/grep or email dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 
 
Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for project updates, or contact the Project Team on 1300 080 834. 
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